August 17, 2021
To The Honorable Mayor Tom Barrett,

It truly has been an honor to serve as a member of your cabinet and more recently as a
member of the City Service Commission. Please accept my resignation to the Board of
City Service Commissioners effective Friday, August 20, 2021.

I will be moving out of the City effective Monday, August 23 and understand and
respect your desire and expectation to have City of Milwaukee residents serve such
important public bodies.

Thank you for the opportunity to support you and your administration for so many years!
Respecifully submitted, '
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MarndMontedgudo

C: Makda Fessahaye, Employee Relations Director

Jim Oweczarski, City Clerk



